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What is the Great Eastern 
Highway Bypass Interchanges 
Project?
We are planning to build two new 
interchanges along Great Eastern 
Highway Bypass. The preliminary concept 
for the project includes:

•  • bridged interchanges at the 
intersections of Great Eastern Highway 
Bypass with Roe Highway and 
Abernethy Road 

•  • upgrade of Great Eastern Highway 
Bypass between the new interchanges

•  • Lloyd Street connection north of Great 
Eastern Highway Bypass

•  • cul-de-sac of Stirling Crescent to the 
north and south of Great Eastern 
Highway bypass, with local access 

to be replaced by an extension of 
Adelaide Street to Abernethy Road, 
and 

•  • shared path for riders and walkers, 
including lighting and barriers.

The Great Eastern Highway Bypass 
Interchanges project forms part of a 
package of projects that consider local 
roads and bridges in the cities of Swan 
and Kalamunda, including the extension 
of Lloyd Street to the north and the 
duplication of Abernethy Road to the 
south.

The Great Eastern Highway Bypass 
Interchanges project is jointly-funded by 
the Australian ($144 million) and Western 
Australian ($36 million) governments.

What happens during project 
planning and development?
Extensive planning and development work 
is underway to confirm the scope and to 
progress the various approvals to allow 
for road construction, including:

•  • stakeholder consultation to identify 
issues and constraints that may impact 
local road connections and intersection 
configurations within the Metropolitan 
Regional Scheme reservation

•  • geotechnical and site investigations, 
traffic and noise modelling and 
environmental assessments to inform 
environmental approval processes.

The results of these activities will inform 
the development of a final concept design 
and delivery schedule

Main Roads is planning for bridged 
interchanges at the intersections of 
Great Eastern Highway Bypass with 
Roe Highway and Abernethy Road, 
in Hazelmere.
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How can you get involved?
To plan for the project, Main Roads is 
liaising with a range of key stakeholders, 
including the Public Transport Authority, 
local government authorities, Perth 
Airport and other government agencies 
to ensure our concept aligns with future 
planned development for local roads and 
rail. 

We are also keen to hear from the 
local community to identify issues and 
opportunities as part of the planning 
process.

Contact Main Roads on 138 138 or email 
us at enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au.

More information?
For the latest information about the Great 
Eastern Highway Bypass Interchanges 
Project or to subscribe for project 
updates, visit https://project.mainroads.
wa.gov.au /home/current/gehbypass/
Pages/ default.aspx

Indicative only and subject to change.
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